

City Council

Don Tatzin, Mayor Cameron Burks, Vice Mayor Mike Anderson, Council Member Mark Mitchell, Council Member Ivor Samson, Council Member

## FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

## Lafayette City Council Appoints Anna Radonich to the Planning Commission



**LAFAYETTE, CALIF., May 31, 2018**—The Lafayette City Council, by an unanimous vote at its May 29, 2018 meeting, appointed Anna Radonich, a 31-year resident of the Lafayette, to the City's Planning Commission.

Anna Radonich, an Environmental Planner with Stantec Consulting Services, has 15 years of experience in environmental remediation, land use planning and the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA). In addition, Radonich, who has coordinated regulatory reviews and compliance strategies for land use and local development projects in both the public and private sectors, has been active

with various Burton Valley and Stanley Middle School events and served on a bench rehabilitation project for the East Bay Regional Park District. Her term ends June 2019.

Also serving on the City of Lafayette's Planning Commission are Gary Huisingh (Vice Chair), Steven Bliss, Gregory Mason and Kristina Sturm. The Planning Commission is charged with the development of Lafayette's General Plan, implementation of the City's Zoning Ordinance and review of development applications.

**Media Contact:** Jeff Heyman, Communications Analyst, City of Lafayette, Phone (925) 299-3241, Email jheyman@ci.lafayette.ca.us.

3675 Mount Diablo Boulevard, Suite 210, Lafayette, CA 94549 Phone: 925.284.1968 Fax: 925.284.3169

www.ci.lafayette.ca.us